West Bend Kettle Trailblazers

March 2, 2022

Cork and Barrel

President-Pat Groth

Meeting called to order at 7:03.

The Secretary report was accepted by Jane and Bill.

o The Treasurer’s Report-

Old Business-

o

= The current balance of the bank account is $17,384.80.

Trails-
*  Hour logs- Travis has some if you need them.
=  Maps- The boxes and maps are all distributed.
* Groomer-John will reach out to Randy Kison about the mirror.
*  No complaints on trails!
Billing- All billing is to go to Travis Prindl please message him with time, equipment, and

number of people. Contact him at travisprindl@gmail.com.

* Please hand in outstanding bills.
=  We can’t get money for culverts; he won't give us a bill. We can make him an
Honorary member.
Fundraising- We have tickets to sell. Please hand in completed tickets with money.
Contact Tiff for more. THIS IS THE LAST MONTH!!
= Becca made signs to put out by the road for the brat fry.
Logo wear- We have some logo wear and can koozies! Call or email Tiff if you want
some. We are starting to get limited on sizes so let me know before they are gone!
Landowners- April 8, 2022
* This year is our 50th Anniversary. One idea is to possibly invite old club members
and have a slide show.
»  Start to get raffle prizes together. Please include who donated the prizes. This
year we will label everything that was donated.

= Invites are going to go out.


mailto:travisprindl@gmail.com

»  We are thinking of inviting older club members.

= Jane s getting RSVPS.

» Raffle prizes can be any dollar amount.

»  Cocktail hour is going to start at 6 and dinner will be at 7.
* If you can donate a dessert that would be awesome.

* Open bar before dinner and then free beer after.

New Business-

o lce Races- They are cancelled. The motorcycle club has outgrown Wallace Lake.

o Snowmobile Safety- People need to learn to teach the class, otherwise we will no longer
have it.

o Bowl-a-thon- The Bowl-a-thon is on March 5th. If you would like to play we are getting 3
lanes as usual. If you don’t want to play feel free to stop out and support a great cause.
There are a bunch of raffle prizes to win!

= If you have a club shirt please wear it!
* Registration 11 and bowling is at 12.
*  Club pays for bowling.
o Newburg-
»  Contact for the picnic stand help.

o Sign up for Local Clubs-

* Alan came up with an idea to get information from local riders. He created a
form that people can fill out to compile where people like to ride.

o County Report-

= We got our last check for $1,789 from the supplemental money.

= There were 13 deaths in Wisconsin.

= The state is having a raffle $100 a piece for $10,000 winning.

* If you have any receipts for lumber we can give them to the county for

reimbursement.

The next meeting will be held on April, 2022 at 6:30 pm at Cork n’ Barrel.






